NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON F:RE PROTECTION SPECIAL ASSESSMENT ROL..

The Scio Township Board will conduct an annual public hearing to receive comments and
objections to estimated costs and expenses of fire protection services at the Towsaship Hall,
827 North Zeeb Road, Ann Arbor, Michigan on Tuesday November 10, 2015, at 7:00 p-m.

The electorate approved an annual levy of up to 0.90 mills in November, 2008 within the
defined Fire Protection Special Assessment District under PA 33 of 1951, as amended. The
amount to be levied through the winter 2015-16 property tax bills will be used for 2016-2017
fire operations, the estimated cost of which is approximately $980,000. The estimated total
amount to be collected for the 0.90 mills within the Fire Protection Special Assessment
District (SAD) is $986,485.

Copies of the estimated fire protection services budget for the ensuing year and the proposed
special assessment roll may be inspected at the office of the Township Clerk, 827 North Zeeb
Road, Ann Arbor, MI during regular business hours and at the public hearing. Per the statute,
protest at this public hearing is required in order to appeal the amount of the special
assessment with the State Tax Tribunal within 30 days following the confirmation of the roll.

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Township
Clerk at (734) 369-9400 at least seven (7) days in advance of the hearing.

Nancy C. Hedberg - Township Clerk



